

Insight Pre-intermediate Unit Test 3 A

A Grammar: Quantifiers

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- 1 **Woman** Excuse me. Have you got ___ green apples?
Man Yes, we have. Would you like some?
A ☐ some B ☐ a little C ☐ any
- 2 **Sister** Esra said she didn't see ___ people in the skatepark today.
Brother It's probably because it was raining earlier.
A ☐ many B ☐ some C ☐ few
- 3 **Student** How much time have we got left to finish the essay?
Teacher Only ___ I'm afraid; you have about five minutes.
A ☐ a little B ☐ much C ☐ a lot of
- 4 **Man** People have posted ___ good reviews about the play on our website.
Woman That's great! Hopefully more people will come and see it!
A ☐ a little B ☐ a lot of C ☐ some
- 5 **Boy** Can you lend me some money, please?
Girl Sorry, I haven't got ___ left. I spent it all on comic books.
A ☐ a few B ☐ many C ☐ much
- 6 **Librarian** Hi. How can I help you?
Student I'm looking for ___ books for my course. I have a list here.
A ☐ a little B ☐ a few C ☐ few

/ 6

B Grammar: Relative pronouns

Complete the sentences with one word. One sentence has two possible answers.

- 1 This is the football stadium ____ Yasemin watched her first ever match.
- 2 Ajay, ____ loves music, downloads a new album every week.
- 3 In 2019, the year ____ our dad started working for the bank, we bought a new car.
- 4 I think she's the director ____ last movie won three Oscars.
- 5 Did you enjoy the book ____ the teacher lent you about the Amazon?
- 6 My birthday, ____ you always forget, was yesterday.

/ 6

C Grammar: Quantifiers

Complete the sentences with one word.

- 1 How _____ time do we have before we need to leave for the station?
- 2 How _____ money did that dress cost?
- 3 How _____ grandchildren do Jenny and Martin have?
- 4 How _____ people were at the concert last night?
- 5 How _____ milk do you want in your tea?
- 6 How _____ potatoes would you like with your chicken?

/ 6

D Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

package eat recycle grow transport refrigerate throw away produce give up

- 1 They _____ these oranges from Peru by plane.
- 2 You can _____ plastic by putting it in the red bin.
- 3 I think we _____ too much food: the bin's full!
- 4 Companies should use less plastic when they _____ food.
- 5 The new factory can _____ 120 cars a day.
- 6 You need a hot climate to _____ rice.

/ 6

E Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

greenhouse packaging friendly kilometres recycling efficient miles global rubbish

- 1 This bag is eco- _____ : you can recycle it.
- 2 You can be more energy- _____ by using less electricity.
- 3 Some people buy local fruit and vegetables to use fewer food _____.
- 4 The new factory produces fewer _____ gases than the old one.
- 5 Our local _____ centre has bins for paper and plastic.
- 6 I go to the _____ dump if I can't recycle something.

/ 6

F Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

bag bottle box can carton jar packet bowl tube

- 1 I got Aisha this square _____ of chocolates for her birthday!
- 2 I think there's a _____ of soup in the cupboard.
- 3 Where's that _____ of jam that we bought yesterday?
- 4 Can you get a _____ of toothpaste at the supermarket?
- 5 For breakfast, Martin eats a _____ of cereal with milk.
- 6 Pete always takes a _____ of water when he goes running.

/ 6

G Reading: Identifying relevant words

Read the article about meat alternatives and choose the correct answer for each question.

Meat, or not meat?

There are around 1.5 billion vegetarians in the world – that's around 22% of the global population that don't eat meat. If that seems a surprisingly high percentage, only 1% of people in the world or 75 million people, choose to become vegetarian and the other 21% either can't eat meat for health reasons or do not have access to it. Those who choose a vegetarian or vegan diet are mostly younger people though more people are moving towards a plant-based diet or in other words, are eating less meat.

So, what does a plant-based diet look like? Well, it's not all broccoli and beans if that's what you're thinking. There are many products that vegetarians and vegans can buy if they want to eat something that has a similar taste or feel to meat, such as tofu and tempeh, made from vegetables, or seitan, made from wheat. For people who aren't ready to give up the taste of real meat, but want to look after animals and the environment, there's something new ... fake meat. Officially called cultured meat, this meat is quite different to tofu or seitan because it is made by taking cells from an animal which is alive, then developing those cells in a laboratory.

Scientists have developed this new food product for several reasons. Some people want to eat less meat not for their own bodies, but because they do not want to hurt animals, or they are worried about how eating meat effects the environment. Farming animals produces a lot of greenhouse gases and uses vital resources. For example, to make just one meat burger you need 660 gallons of water and nearly 65 square feet of land. And we often deliver meat by plane, which produces further emissions.

However, there is a mixed reaction to this scientific development. A few people think cultured meat is a wonderful idea; other people say that it will be difficult to feel like you are eating real meat if you know that it was grown in a laboratory. At the moment, the process is very expensive, so it's hard to say if it will catch on. But, if we want to make changes to our lives and try and help the environment, in my opinion this is another solution that is worth trying.

- 1 What have 75 million people around the world got in common?
A ☐ They don't eat meat by choice.
B ☐ They don't get meat where they live.
C ☐ They don't eat meat to help their bodies.
- 2 What are tofu and tempeh examples of?
A ☐ Something you can have instead of eating meat
B ☐ Something you can have if you can't stop eating meat
C ☐ Something you can have instead of eating vegetables
- 3 What does the writer say about this new food product?
A ☐ The technology people use to make the fake meat is very new.
B ☐ The product is a new ingredient for people who don't eat meat.
C ☐ The way people make it is different to how they make real meat.
- 4 What does the writer say is one of the reasons for developing fake meat?
A ☐ People want to feel they are eating healthily.
B ☐ People want to look after the natural world.
C ☐ People want to eat food from a laboratory.
- 5 Where does the writer say the greenhouse gases come from?
A ☐ People who fly in planes
B ☐ Laboratories that make fake meat
C ☐ Making and transporting meat

6 According to the article, what does the writer think about fake meat?

- A ☐ It is important to experiment.
- B ☐ It is a really good idea.
- C ☐ It costs too much for most people.

/ 6

H Listening: Identifying key words

 Listen to Mariam talking to Ben about his life as a chef that travels the world. Choose the correct answer for each question.

1 What does Ben say is the strangest food he's eaten?

- A ☐ Spider
- B ☐ Frog
- C ☐ Snake

2 Who did Ben say he got his interest in cooking from?

- A ☐ His cousin
- B ☐ His father
- C ☐ His teacher

3 What does Ben like cooking the most?

- A ☐ Pasta
- B ☐ Salad
- C ☐ Fish

4 Why does Ben dislike junk food?

- A ☐ It tastes very strange.
- B ☐ It makes him feel ill.
- C ☐ It smells funny to him.

5 How does Ben make sure his food is attractive to customers?

- A ☐ He gets customer opinions.
- B ☐ He chooses quality ingredients.
- C ☐ He makes the food look nice.

6 What does Ben say we will eat more of in the future?

- A ☐ Fish
- B ☐ Vegetables
- C ☐ Meat

/ 6